
From: dan.nejfelt@everyactionadvocacy.com <dan.nejfelt@everyactionadvocacy.com> on behalf of
Dan Nejfelt <dan.nejfelt@everyactionadvocacy.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 09:19 AM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Familiar Faces housing - I support!

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from
dan.nejfelt@everyactionadvocacy.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Dear Council President Mitra Jalali,

Hi Mitra,

Thanks so much for speaking at ISAIAH's meeting at St. Ann's a couple weeks ago. People were
inspired by and grateful for your words and presence.

Today I'm writing to support the allocation of HUD funding to the proposed Familiar Faces project
on Marshall Avenue at your meeting on December 11th, 2024. I know you support this, and I hope
you can bring other council members along. I live a few blocks off Marshall and either walk, run,
bike or do business there almost daily. While some neighbors might be squeamish or scared, I'm not
one of them, and many in the ward share my view.

Happy holidays, and thanks again so much for your leadership and work with ISAIAH.
Dan

Sincerely,
Dan Nejfelt
1895 Ashland Ave  Saint Paul, MN 55104-5949
dan.nejfelt@gmail.com

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


From: jegiebenhain@everyactionadvocacy.com <jegiebenhain@everyactionadvocacy.com> on
behalf of Jean Giebenhain <jegiebenhain@everyactionadvocacy.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 06:21 AM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Please support Familiar Faces city-owned housing

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from
jegiebenhain@everyactionadvocacy.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Dear Council President Mitra Jalali,

I am a leader with ISAIAH, and I am writing to thank you for supporting the allocation of HUD
funding to the proposed Familiar Faces project on Marshall Avenue at your meeting on December
11th, 2024.

In St. Paul, we believe in giving each other a helping hand when we’re down and out. That means
coming together to make sure everyone in our city has a safe, stable place to call home — no
exceptions. In 2023, we came together as voters and elected our current City Council confident they
would deliver on this very vision.

Now, the wealthy few are trying to divide us by our struggles and spread fear about our neighbors in
the hopes we will squander the opportunity to build city-owned supportive housing in St. Paul. They
want to maintain the status quo and dictate who does and doesn’t belong in our city. We refuse to let
them.

We need to embrace smart, evidence-based strategies that save lives and give our neighbors a chance
to recover and find stable footing. When we come together, we can make St. Paul a place where
everyone has the support and stable housing they need to not only survive, but thrive. Can I count on
you to vote YES on this resolution on December 11th?

Sincerely,
Jean Giebenhain
1330 Simpson St  Saint Paul, MN 55108-2427
jegiebenhain@gmail.com

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

